
 
 

 

   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 

DEATH INVESTIGATION UPDATE #2 

Los Altos, Calif. — January 29, 2024 —The Los Altos Police Department and the Santa Clara County 
Medical Examiner-Coroner’s Office continue to investigate the deaths of two adults whose bodies were 
found Tuesday, January 16, at approximately 1:20 PM, during a welfare check. 

Investigators can confirm the two deceased individuals are Los Altos residents Steven Hooper (74-year-
old male) and Chris Cryer (66-year-old female). The cause of death is still being investigated, pending 
toxicology reports. 

Anyone with information that may assist the investigation is asked to please contact Det. Sgt. Spillman 
at (650) 947-2689, sspillman@losaltosca.gov. Individuals wishing to remain anonymous may call the Los 
Altos Police Department Tip-Line at (650) 947-2774. 

 

CASE INFORMATION: 

CASE NUMBER: 24-0032 
DATE OF CALL: 1/16/24  
TYPE OF CALL: Death Investigation 
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Contact:  Sonia Lee  
Public Information Officer  
Phone: (650) 947-2611 
Email: slee@losaltosca.gov 
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